
 

Cutting Edge Abrasives, LLC 

4455 Airwest Drive, SE 

Kentwood, MI  49512 
 

 

September 29, 2023 

 

RE:  CORRECTIVE ACTION PLAN per Violation PTI No. 101-23 – SRN:  N6647 Kent County 

 

Attn:  Ms. April Lazzaro, Sr Environmental Quality Analyst 

EGLE, AQD, Grand Rapids District 

350 Ottawa Avenue NW, Unit 10 

Grand Rapids, MI  49503 

 

April, 

 

Per Violation Notice of August 30, 2023, we are replying to advise our corrective action plan regarding 

failure to install stack at estimated time.  It has been addressed as follows; 

 

1. Stack Install.  The stack was promised to be installed by vendor on August 30, 2023.  However, 

due to unforeseen circumstances in production the blower motor did not arrive until approx. 10 

days later.  Unit has now been installed and was electrically connected and operational as of 

September 19, 2023.  The stack is now at correct height and operation per design and height 

recommendations.  

2. While we feel this provides complete corrective action and compliance, we also are adding stack 

height to our other blower as a secondary back up and also changing the current dust collection 

system from a blow down angle to a blow out angle to avoid any minor discharge in a downward 

angle.   

 

At this point, we believe we are in complete compliance in regard to discharge and this completes our 

corrective action plan.  If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to email or give me 

a call.  Thanks for your assistance and patience in this matter. 

 

With Best Regards, 

 

Tim Dyer 
 

Tim Dyer, Manager 

Cutting Edge Abrasives 


